
 
Monday, 25, Seskéha/August, 2008 

The following is a synopsis of the latest Council Meeting  
 
 
 
Chief Attendance  
 
In - Chiefs Mike Delisle Jr., John Dee Delormier, Martin Leborgne, Peggy Mayo-
Standup, Warren Lahache, Johnny Montour, Rhonda Kirby, Marvin Zacharie. 
 
Absent - Peter Paul (Arrived late, meeting ended at 9:30 am), Mike Bush (personal 
day), Kenneth McComber (vacation). 
 
 
Housekeeping 
 

• A Support letter for the Kateri Hospital expansion project agreement, presented 
by Chief Rhonda Kirby, was accepted with minor modifications.  

 
• A Vegetation Management Program from Canadian Pacific Rail wishes to spray 

herbicides along the train track that runs through the territory in order to control 
vegetation that may cause potential safety problems. More follow up will be 
conducted. This will be added to the agenda for Tuesday, September 2.   

 
• Chief Rhonda Kirby has requested to visit the Seneca Nation to observe the 

operations of a Tobacco stamping facility (next week). 
 

• Chief Warren Lahache will be in Quebec City for the August 29th Anniversary of 
the Quebec Bridge Disaster. He will also be there for the next AFNQL meeting. 
MSI will be presented to the AFNQL in the near future. Warren will be out of the 
office Thursday, August 28 and Friday, August 29. 

 
 
The following agenda items were discussed: 
 
Request for Decision - Land Allotment 
An estate was officially transferred following mortgage being paid off in full. 
 
Request for Decision – Membership Report on Community Decision Making 
Process 
Based on the official Organizational Development Services’ Report, the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke has agreed to support an action plan to establish the Kahnawà:ke 
Membership Law’s future development using the new Community Decision Making 
Process. 


